
Our Executive Board 

2024—2025 

Patricia Vaughn-Dossiea…………..…………………….. President  

Dwayne Brown,……………………………………….Vice President  

Rochelle Wren (Andersen)……... ...………...Recording Secretary 

Brodrick Page…….………………………………………. Treasurer 

Joyce Godwin,…………………………………...Financial Secretary 

Larry Earls………..……………………………... Business Manager 

Melanie Caswell…...………………………….… Membership Chair 

Esther  Griffith…………………………………... Midwest Trip Chair 

Patricia Vaughn-Dossiea, ………………………….….Jetliner Chair  

Yassin Namdar..………………………………...Safety/Racing Chair 

Gigi Barry……………………………………….………...Social Chair 

Torrie Thornton…..…………………………….…. Newsletter Editor 

Gary Jenkins……...………………………... CMSC Representative 

Reginald Barry…………………………….. ……………..Jr .Advisor 

 

 

Sno-Gophers Ski Club 

P O Box 43638 

Chicago, IL 60643 

info@snogophers.org 

General Meeting 

 3rd Tuesday of the month 

Dr. Conrad Worrill Center 

10201 S Cottage Grove Ave 

Chicago, Illinois 

7:00pm 
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Presents our  

60th Anniversary 

Saturday, May 17, 2025 

6:00 p.m.—11:00 p.m. 

Georgios Banquets 

Quality Inn & Suites 

8800 W 159th St 

Orland Park, Illinois 



A Brief History………………………………………………... 
 

SNO-GOPHERS SKI CLUB 

1965 - Present   

 
The Sno-Gophers Ski Club is the 3rd oldest ski club in the 
United States founded by Holmes“Daddy-O”Daylie in 1965.  
We proudly boast our member, Art Clay, as one of the Co-
Founders of the National Brotherhood of Skiers (NBS) and is 
a member of the Class of 2019 U.S. Ski and Snowboard Hall 
of Fame! 
 

Every year we travel to destinations in the East, Midwest, 
Western United States and Europe to ski through our own trip 
schedule, the Chicago Metropolitan Ski Council (CMSC) and 
with other NBS regions ski clubs. 
  
The NBS 50th Anniversary Summit was held in Vail Colorado  
February 4–11, 2023. This event allowed our membership to 
ski, party and visit with over two thousand members from 
across the United States and other countries. We strive to  
provide opportunities for skiing enthusiasts, 1st time skiers 
and a chance to experience other snow sports while encourag-
ing the participation of our youth. 
 

The Sno-Gophers just don’t ski,  we camp yearly the 2nd week-
end of August at Indiana State Beach in Monticello Indiana, 
host our annual picnic in July, we go bowling, bike riding, 
roller skating, attend sporting events and participate in  
additional activities throughout the year.  
 

May is our time to host our annual club banquet.  At this time 
we acknowledge the accomplishments of our current and new 
members and  share joyful remembrances of past events.  
 
We invite you to join us as well!         

           
   Luther Lee, President 
            Sno-Gophers Ski Club 

Your Fun Packed Evening 

 Music Virgil Pilate 

Welcome 

Invocation 

Dinner 

Music The Myra Washington Band 

Acknowledgement and Presentations 

Carol Phillips, Social Chair 

Luther Lee, President 

Door Prizes 

Music / Dancing 

For your Dining Pleasure 

Family Style Dinner 

Roasted Vegetable Tortellini Soup 

Mixed Greens  with choice of Dressings 

Baked Penne Pasta 

Mixed Garden Vegetables 

Herb Roasted Chicken 

Beef Brisket  with Caramelized Onions 

Fresh Baked Rolls and Butter 

Cheesecake with Strawberry sauce 

Coffee,  Iced and Hot  Tea. 


